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Pupils of 
the week 

Lulah Campbell  

Jasmine Gahbiche 

Etta Wisniewski 

Phoebe                   

Gawthorpe 

Harriet Gawthorpe 

Rosella Campbell 

Jude Greenwell 

Phoebe Chapman 

Anna Grimbley 

Home              

discussion    

question                   

Stan asked…

Why are            

manners really 

important? 

     

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

We currently have a vacancy for a Level 3 Teaching Assistant and a Midday Supervisor.                               

Visit our website for details! 

We’ve had another BRILLIANT week of learning! Well done, everyone. Mrs Channing            

NURSERY UPDATE                                                                                                     

All being well, subject to Local Authority agreement following our consultation period, 

we are hoping that our nursery should be open in January 2021, earlier than        

originally planned!                                                                                                          

We would like our provision to be open from 8.30am - 3pm Monday to Friday to    

welcome 3 year olds with 30 hours funding. We also hope to be able to offer places 

to 2 year olds with the option of parents topping up their 15 funded hours (if criteria 

for funding is met) to 30 hours.                                                                                             

We are finalising our admissions policy at the moment and it will most likely be that 

places are offered on a first come, first served basis, but with priority given to       

children eligible for funding. There will be a waiting list in operation for children who 

do not have a place initially. If you’d like your child to have a place, please contact 

the school office as soon as possible!                                                                                       

We have been in contact with our uniform provider, Motif8 and they are ordering in 

small sweatshirts and jumpers. These will be the same as school uniform so that 

parents won’t have to buy separate uniform when children transfer into Reception.                                                        

I am currently working on costings and further, detailed, information will be issued 

following a Local Authority meeting to be held on 10th December. Watch this space! 

Goodbye and thank you, Miss Chartlon!                                                                  

On Monday, we will say farewell to Miss Charlton. Miss Charlton started work in our 

school office as an apprentice (that seems like many moons ago), and was then   

employed as an Administrator, moving to the role of HR Administrator. It has been a 

pleasure to work with Miss Charlton, watching her professional growth and listening 

to her infectious laugh! She has been a great colleague and good friend to many, 

working as a member of our fabulous office team to help ensure the smooth running 

of our school, as well as patching up grazed knees and delivering forgotten lunch 

bags! We will miss her and wish her luck and happiness for her future.  

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              

This week, our award goes to Carys Kelly, Alfie Bradshaw and Skylah Thompson for being caring! 

A new member of our Roseberry family has arrived!                                                               

I am delighted to inform you that Miss Burley has had a beautiful baby 

boy. Joel was born on Wednesday and mum and baby are doing well.    

We know that Miss Burley will be a lovely mum and send her lots of love! 



Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

Keeping everyone safe 
Part of our plan to keep everyone safe involves  children bringing as little 

as possible into school. It is for this reason that I politely request that all topic 
homework is photographed, with the photograph uploaded onto Teams.                       

Also, I politely request that children do not bring Christmas cards and gifts into 
school to share with their friends.                                                                                          

I’m sorry that a Christmas Ho Ho Ho becomes No No No, but we need to               
minimize the spread of this awful virus. We can’t do that if children bring in lots of things from 

home on different days -  ensuring that these items have 72 hours of quarantine would be really 
difficult. Thank you for your  understanding and support.  

Our next Bag2School collection will be on 9th December. Please bring unwanted clothes and bedding in a     

bin liner and leave it by the front gates on the morning of 9th December before 9.15am! 

   Manners                                                                                                                      

This week, we’ve been reminding children of the importance of having good manners,               

especially in the dining hall. Remember, children, ’Please may I have’ is much better than ’I 

want’!          

The Childhood Immunisation Team have set up a QR code system and a 

web link to gain feedback following their visit to school to administer the flu 

vaccination.  

Parents can scan the QR code and assist their child/children to answer the 

short survey on their experience of their vaccination with the nurses. It is a 

very short survey and should only take a couple of minutes to complete. 

Thank you for your support! 

Please drive safely                                                                                                          

On Wednesday morning, a driver was seen driving along the pavement to park, narrowly missing 

a little girl and her dad who were waiting to cross the road. Luckily, nobody was hurt and the              

police were on hand to speak to the driver. PLEASE drive and park safely. Every member of our 

school family is precious. 

A message from Christ Church                                                                                                 
As there will not be a Christingle service this year and funds are needed now more 

than ever in these difficult times, it would be great if you could donate on our                      
Justgiving page: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/a-jaques 

Test and Trace                                                                                                               
If you receive a message from Test and Trace, please send a screenshot of it to                                   

office@roseberryacademy.org 

Please stick to the rules to keep everyone safe!                                          

We are in lockdown until 2nd December and so children should NOT be visiting one      

another’s houses or playing out together. PLEASE abide by the rules to keep us all safe! 


